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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
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1 message

Wade Broadhead <wade@florencecolorado.org> Wed, Jan 30, 2019 at 9:39 AM
To: "tim.cazier@state.co.us" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: Mike Patterson <mike.patterson@florencecolorado.org>, "Matthew Z. Krob" <matt@kroblaw.com>

Hello Tim,
 
I spoke with Mike this week and I'm sending this email to confirm that conversation that the City of
Florence is excited to see this process occurring and are in full support of the reclamation of this
parcel of land. This parcel is in a very visible location and located next to city owned land and we
applaud the company's efforts to finalize the permit and return the parcel back to it's natural
setting.  If you have any questions for us please feel free to contact me at 719-371-5914.
 
Cheers, 
Wade Broadhead
Planning Director 
City of Florence 
719-371-5914
wbroadhead@florencecolorado.org 
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